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HAPPY HALLOWEEN 

Hello Starlight residents, 

 We are ready for another great month as 

activities are back and the front pool is now  

open again.  Things are looking real good. I 

would like to encourage all residents to join 

the HOA.  It’s $10 a year-a minimum cost, 

but could have maximum benefits for all of 

us.  In order to deal with mgmt, we need 

leverage.  Residents call me who are not 

members asking for things or complaints- 

but are not members.   I try to help 

everyone, however. I need your help with 

this PLEASE!!!!!! 

This board and myself have proven 

ourselves many times over providing food , 

vaccines, hurricane kits , bbq for holidays, 

meals for Thanksgiving and Christmas.  It’s 

frustrating as President when it feels as if no 

one cares.  

We need to come together as a community 

folks.   I believe we can do this.  Let’s move 

forward and have a great next few months.  

Thank you and God Bless. 

 James Irvine  

President HOA 

Hola residentes de Starlight Ranch, 
 
Estamos listos para un estupendo mes. 
Las actividades ya comenzaron y 
la piscina del frente ya esta abierta y se ve 
muy bien. Me gustària alentar 
a todos los residentes a unirse al HOA, 
son solo $10.00 anual. El costo 
es miǹimo pero  puede tener màximo 
beneficios para todo nosotros, para  
poder tratar con ELS. Residentes que no 
son miembros del HOA me llaman 
por cosas o dando quejas pero no se 
uǹien al HOA para tener mas fuerza. 
Yo trato pero necesito su ayuda. !POR 
FAVOR! 
El comitè del HOA y yo nos hemos 
probado muchas veces, con comidas,  
las vacunas, kit de emergencia, barbacoa 
para los diàs feridòs y comida en 
comunidad para el dia de dar Gracia y 
navidad. 
Es frustrante para mi como presidente del 
HOA cuando nadie se preocupa. 
Necesitamos unirnos como comunidad, 
Gente. Yo creo que podemos hacer 
esto. Vamos unirnos y tener unos 
estupendo pròximo meses. 
Gracias, que Dios los bendiga. 
 
James Irving  
Presidente del HOA 
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We all had a blast at the BBQ in the front clubhouse on Saturday, 

September 4th in honor of Labor Day. 

The menu included hamburgers, hot dogs, chips, soda, potato salad, 

coleslaw and baked beans. 

Don’t forget to sign up for the monthly community meals as we try to have 

one every month.  Look for the announcements posted at the clubhouses 

and mailbox areas for details. 

You MUST sign up at the front clubhouse in advance to participate.  Look 

for the clipboards on the island table by the bulletin board.  See you there!!! 

 

For Sale- Televisions, full size bed, gardening tools and more.  Please 

contact Carmen Lopez- 407=952-7736-text only. 

Para Vender- Television, un juego de cama full size, algunos herramientas 

de jardin.  Por favor si estan interesados soy Carmen Lopez- 407-952-7736. 

Por texto solamente. 
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2021 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

James Irving- President/Director 

321-265-9313 

Denise Koplar- Vice President 

Advertising/Director 

407-443-9214 

Georgia Moffat- Treasurer 

407-233-4053 

Phil Palumbo- Newsletter Editor/ 

Director 

407-925-8442 

Carmen Lopez- Spanish Interpreter/ 

Director 

407-952-7736 

Estelle Deneumoustier- Director 

603-997-9559 

Jerry Scott- Director 

571-405-0147 
 

DON’T FORGET THE SEPTEMBER 

HOA MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2021 

6 P.M. 
 

COME VISIT THE WEBSITE FOR THE HOA 

INFORMATION AT… 

WWW.STARLIGHTRANCHHOAWEB.COM 

 

Dear Starlight Friends, 

We want to let you know we are starting a 

great activity for all of you interested in 

getting out and having some fun exercising 

with music and meeting new friends. 

These exercises will help your heart and 

bones stay healthy as well as energize your 

state of mind and feel happy! 

All you have to do is give it a try.  If you want 

to join, call Dorca Roman at 

772-342-3920  for more information.  Hope 

to hear from you soon!!! 

_________________________________  

Pronto- Musica-Ejerciso 

Si te gusta 

Llamar Ms. Dorca Roman 

772-342-3920 

Para apuntarte 

Viva la vida- Bailando!!! 

MUSINGS BY JOAN STEARNS 

Not only do I love to read novels, but I also 

love the New York Times which also carries 

stories with a particular niche. 

 

*Tony Bennett and Lady Gaga first connected 

on “Cheek to Cheek” in their 2014 album. 

Their newest album entitled “Love for Sale” 

will be Tony Bennett’s last studio recording 

following the recent announcement that he 

has Alzheimer’s disease. 

*An 1820 Cape Cod style home is for sale in 

an historic district in Camden, Maine for 

$995k. 

A new novel by Danielle Steele, 

“Complications” is already #9 on the best 

sellers list.   

See page 6 for more musings!!! 

See page 6 for more musings!!! 
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More musings by Joan Sterns… 

Bruce, a parrot from New Zealand has 

invented a tool to help him preen his 

feathers without the broken upper part 

of his beak. 

He uses a pebble and scientists said the 

behavior is unique. 

WANT TO PLAY BRIDGE? 

Joan Stearns is looking for people 

interested in getting together to play bridge.  

If you would like to inquire, contact her at… 

 678-338-0486 
 

OCTOBER  

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

NAME BIRTHDAY  
Daniel Flores 10/2  
Carol Anthony 10/2  
Judith Moore 10/3  
Denise Koplar 10/5  
Mary Valles 10/5  
Gladys Ibarra 10/6  
Bea Church 10/7  
Lynn Therrien 10/7  
Jim Thomas 10/8  
Donna Spear 10/8  
Eddie Torres 10/9  
Demny Moniz 10/9  
Chris Wessells 10/12  
Linda Lerfald 10/13  
William Kennedy 10/20  
Annette Gondeau 10/26  
Ana Pilar 10/26  
Vern Olsen 10/27  
Lynne Kratzer 10/28  
Hector Flores 10/29  
Michelle Borgman 10/30  
Deb Fields 10/31  
 
ANNIVERSARIES   

Jean & Ray Rassmussen 10/7  
Daniel & Sandra Flores 10/10  

CONGRATULATIONS TO EVERYONE! 

MAKE SURE YOUR BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES ARE ANNOUNCED IN 

THE NEWLETTER BY GOING DOWN TO THE FRONT CLUBHOUSE AND ON 

THE KITCHEN COUNTER IS THE CLIPBOARD YOU CAN FILL IT OUT ON. 
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Starlight Ranch Office 
After hours/weekends 

407-273-3130 
407-770-7015 

  Platinum Security 407-271-5747 
Orange City Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 

Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS  

Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emergency  Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 

 

 


